Christian County Commission
January 26, 2009

Convene

Presiding Commissioner John Grubaugh called the meeting of the County Commission to order at 9:00
a.m. on January 26, 2009 at the County Commission Office. Attendance: John Grubaugh, Present: Bill
Barnett, Present: Tom Huff, Present. County Clerk Kay Brown is taking the minutes .

9:00 a.m. Mike Mitchell Re: Delaware Town Village

Those present for the meeting are Commission Secretary Cindi Childress, Resource Administrator Jim
Bresee and Chris Cluck of the Christian County Headliner.

The Commission met with Mike Mitchell to discuss placing the Delaware Town Village on the April 2009
ballot. The Commission received clarification from County Counselor John Housley that the petition states
at the earliest possible time to be placed on the ballot. Presiding Commissioner Grubaugh stated that they
are required to place it on the April 2009 ballot.

Motion/Vote - Place the Delaware Town Village on the April Ballot

Western Commissioner Bill Barnett made a motion to place the Delaware Town Village on the 2009 April
the ballot. Tom Huff seconded the motion. The motion passed by vote: John Grubaugh (Yes), Bill Barnett
(Yes), Tom Huff (Yes).

Ordinance - 1-26-09-01 -

Right-of-Way Warranty Deed - Stewart Creek Road 9:45 a.m. -- The Commission signed and approved the
Right-of-Way Warranty Deed for Stewart Creek Road to transfer additional Right-of-Way to the Common 1 Road
District. The grantor is Ivol Swearengin. The deed was signed by Attorney in Fact, Sandra Davis for Ivol
Swearengin. The deed was attested to by County Clerk, Kay Brown.

10:00 a.m. Jeremy Hill of JMark Business Solutions, Inc. -- Re: IT Discussion

The Commission Secretary Cindi Childress and Resource Manager Jim Bresee was present for the meeting .
The Commission met with Jeremy Hill of JMark Business Solutions , Inc., and Sheriff Kyle to discuss the
computer technician services for the courthouse. JMark Business Solutions, Inc. provides computer
technician services to the Sheriff's Department as well as many companies . Mr. Hill requested that his
company have the opportunity submit a proposal for supplying services to all the county offices for a flat
monthly fee based on the number of devices.
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